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Republic of the Philippines
Bepartment of Education

REGION IV- A CALABARZON
CITY SCHOOLS DIVISION OF THE CITY OF TAYABAS

22 August 2024

DIVISION gHBVIOR,:Ng)l:J;;/I

COORDINATORS’ CONFERENCE FOR CONGRESSIONAL DISTRICTS

To:  Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Chief Education Supervisors
Heads, Public and Private Elementary and Secondary Schools
Heads, Unit/Section
All Others Concerned

L: This Office informs the field that the Boy Scouts of the Philippines Quezon
Council shall have Coordinators’ Conference for Congressional District I on
August 23, 2024, 9:00 a.m. at Quezon Council, BSP Office, Lucena City.

2. The participants on the said gathering are the following:
NAME DESIGNATION SCHOOL
Elpidia C. Palayan, SWB Sﬁfafgigr;of&%%é{ead g EPES
Ronan R. Ranillo CD;?;ZI;OI-S;E?CI)PHead - TECS
Democrito C. Cabile Jr. Eﬁ:fgf?fg%’%gead 13- RQINHS

3. Participants who will render services on August 23, 2024 will be provided
Compensatory Time-Off (CTO) or overtime credits.

4. Attached is communication from BSP Quezon Council for reference.

5. Immediate and widest dissemination of this Memorand is desired.

Encl.: As stated
Reference: Communication from BSP Quezon Council
To be indicated in the Perpetual Index

under the following subjects:

BOY SCOUTS OF THE PHILIPPINES
COORDINATORS’ CONFERENCE

SGOD - coordinators’ conference for congressional districts
SDSA6BIN-000224 /August 22, 2024

Address: Brgy. Potol, Tayabas City
Telephone No.: (042) 785-9615

Email Address: tayabas.city@deped.gov.ph
Website: https://www.sdotayabascity.ph
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Boy Scouts of the Philippines

QUEZON COUNCIL
Perez Street, 4301 Lucena City
Mobile No. +63 962 414 2025
Tel. No. (042) 784 5929

Email Address: guezonbsp1948 agmail.com

August 20, 2024

”

CELEDONIO B. BALDERAS, JR., CESO VI
Schools Division Superintendent

& Deputy Council Scout Commissioner
Local Council Executive Board

Quezon Council, BSP

SDO Tayabas City

Dear SDS Balderas:

GREETINGS OF PEACE!

As our way of presenting the council masterplan for this School Year, we
shall have COORDINATORS' CONFERENCE for Congressional Districts | & |V
on August 23, 2024 and for || & Ill on August 26, both at the Quezon Council,
BSP Office, Lucena City. This is the gathering of our district coordinators for
Langkay, Kawan, Troop and Senior Scouting to discuss our operation for Scouting
Year 2024-2025.

In view of this, we are soliciting prizes for our attendance raffle as an added
colour of this conference.

Thank you so much for your usual support.

Scoutingly yours,

JOQ O, PhD

Couricil Sco\ot‘ ecutive
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